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Public Hearing for 1465 Greig Road Application Postponed 
 
At the meeting on September 7, Council received correspondence from the proponent, District Developments 
Corp, regarding the application at 1465 Greig Road (File 3360-PZN032). The correspondence dated September 6, 
requested Council postpone a public hearing scheduled for September 19.  
 
Council approved postponement of the public hearing until further notice and directed staff to forward the 
information to the November 21 Council meeting for discussion by the newly elected Council members on 
options for a rescheduled public hearing date. 
 
The letter from District Developments Corp, dated September 6, is included with this release.  
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